Christianson, Eric

From:

Lisa Fike [lfike@wisc.edu]

Sent:

Thursday, December 15, 2016 9:07 AM

To:

Christianson, Eric

Subject:

Opposed to liquor license for Angkor-Wat

Categories:

Eric

Dear Eric Christianson:

Please register me as opposed to approving a liquor license for Angkor-Wat located at 602 S Park street.

Is there no limit to the density of liquor licenses allowed in a neighborhood? There is already plenty of late night noise and parking lot trouble at another nearby "restaurant" LaHacienda. Nearby Rockhound Brewing tavern was recently approved. Rustic Tavern was already there with late night music booming that can be heard a block away. Those are just three, but there are many more nearby alcohol outlets.

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommends limiting alcohol outlet density in an effort to reduce alcohol related harm. You should too.

Please consider residents,

Lisa Fike

606 West Shore Drive